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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a busy week since we returned from the 
Easter break. This week classes across the school have 
celebrated the holiday homework projects which have 
been completed in preparation for new learning this half 
term. As part of our teaching pedagogy we regularly   
revisit prior learning in order to help children make      
connections and to know more and remember more over 
time, this includes reviewing the research children have 
done outside of school as well as revisiting learning   
covered in previous school years. Thank you for the time 
and support given to your child in undertaking the   
homework set!  
 
Enrichment happens across the curriculum and provides 
opportunities to develop independent learning skills as 
well as celebrating specific curriculum focus areas.  Next 
week we will be celebrating Families’ Week and will be 
looking at the different types of family make up. We have 
linked the week with the key themes of love, respect,  
tolerance and belonging. In this week, we will be using 
some of the resources from Stonewall. Celebrating and 
acknowledging the different types of families is crucial to 
helping children develop empathy and value others.   
Later this term we will also be holding our Science Day,  
rescheduled from the Spring Term and in June our  
Keeping Healthy Week with a focus on physical and 
mental health.  
   
Pupil voice is a key feature of our school and, as you 
have seen from previous newsletters, we think it is very 
important that children are given a platform to know how 
to raise their issues. A particular success has been    
joining up our pupil teams for meetings across our three 
school sites (and three Hackney post codes) including 
our School Councillors, Peer Mediators and Eco 
Team.  Our Eco Team have recently hosted a              
sustainability event which 20 schools in Hackney          
attended. They were very impressed that Viridis Schools 
are the ONLY schools in Hackney to currently hold the 
Eco Schools Green Flag Award! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Our Year 4 pupils visited Hampstead Heath to 
support their Science topic "Living Things." The 
children had a fantastic time hunting for mini 
beasts and learning more about their habitats 
from the experts who worked with them.  By the 
end of the session, the children were able to  
articulate their understanding and sort different 
living things into groups. 

YEAR 4 SCIENCE VISIT 

The JRSOs were visited by Max Moorcroft to  
prepare a session for the EYFS children. They 
discussed keeping the information clear and  
simple, with the key ideas being that young  
children should hold an adults' hand and  
remember the 4 rules: stop, look, listen, think.  

JUNIOR ROAD SAFETY 

 HIGHLIGHTS 

 
 
 
 

WE ARE A SMART SCHOOL 

BLACK SCHOOL SHOES NOT TRAINERS TO SCHOOL PLEASE! 

Ms Aimee Walker 
Headteacher 

Ms Rachel Davie 
Executive Headteacher 

Friday 22nd April 2022 

Year 6 pupils have thoroughly enjoyed  
developing their own writing based on the novel 
Holes. To support the writing process, the pupils 
worked collaboratively to edit and improve their 
writing with a partner by carefully considering the 
effectiveness of language and sentence structure. 

YEAR 6 WRITING PROCESS 
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Summer Term 2022 

Easter Monday: Monday 18th April 2022 

Children’s Start Date: Tuesday 19th 

April 2022 

Families’ Week: Starts Monday 25th 

April 2022 

Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May 2022 

Science & Technology Day (with Sci-

ence Fair): Monday 23rd May 2022 

 

Half Term Holiday: Monday 30th May 

2022 – Friday 3rd June 2022 

 

Children’s Start Date: Monday 6th June 

2022 

Staff Training Day: Friday 24th June 

2022 

Keeping Healthy Week (including 

sports day): Starts Monday 27th June 

2022 

Parents Evening: Thursday 7th July 

2022 

End of Term Finish Date: Thursday 21st 

July 2022 at 2pm 

Staff Training Day: Friday 22nd July 

2022 

 

Autumn Term 2022 

Staff Training Day: Thursday 1st and 

Friday 2nd September  

Children’s Start Date: Monday 5th 

September  

Meet the Teacher: Monday 12th, Tues-

day 13th and Thursday 15th September 

2022 

Bring a Dad/Significant Male to School 

Day: Wednesday 28th  

September 2022 

World Week & Democracy Day:  

Monday 17th October 2021 – Friday 21st 

October 2022 

Half Term Holiday: Monday 24th Octo-

ber 2022 - Friday 28th October 2022 

 

Children Start Date: Monday 31st  

October 2022 

Parents Evening: Thursday 8th  

December 2022 

End of Term Finish Date: Friday 16th 

December 2022 at 2pm 
 

Orchard Primary School,  
Holcroft Road, London, E9 7BB   

Tel: 020 8985 7785   
Fax: 020 8986 3748  

Email: 
adminorchard@vs.hackney.sch.uk    

 KEY DATES          COFFEE MORNINGS   

Coffee mornings run in the lower hall at 9:15am on Friday mornings. We hope 
that you can make time to drop in and join us.  
 
Tea, coffee and biscuits are all provided! 
 

KS1 had a productive day creating products for their 
Design Technology day. Year 1 created moving  
picture books using slider mechanisms and levers. 
While Year 2 designed and created their own healthy 
packed lunch using a range of ingredients.  Thank you 
to all the adults who came a long to help! 

DESIGN TECHNOLOGY DAY 

Coming to school everyday makes a real difference!  
Whole school attendance for last week before the Easter break was 93.3% .   

Well done to Hazel & Redwood Classes   
the weekly winners with 98.6%. 

ATTENDANCE 

At the end of Spring term, a significant number of  
children from Nursery to Year 6 delighted our school  
community with their fantastic Easter bonnet  
creations, as they took part in our annual Easter  
Bonnet Parade. Here are a few of those fabulous 
designs!  

EASTER BONNET PARADE 

Date Focus 

Friday 29th April PSHCE: How do we celebrate diversity through our  
curriculum? (Families Week) 

Friday 6th May Humanities: What key themes taught and revisited 
throughout the Humanities curriculum? 

Friday 13th May Reading: How do we teach comprehension skills?  

Friday 20th May Science: How best can I support my child to develop 
their Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths (STEM) 

Friday 27th May Maths: How can I support my child to learn times      
tables? 


